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TO:   ALL NEWS MEDIA 
 
CONTACT:  FRANK SAU, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS 
 
PHONE:  267-933-6022 
 
DATE:  DECEMBER 15, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: ALLEN TOWNSHIP AWARDS $2 MILLION TRASH & 
 

RECYCLING CONTRACT TO J. P. MASCARO & SONS 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 Allen Township Council awarded a three-year, $2 million, waste collection and recycling 

contract to local waste service company J. P. Mascaro & Sons. This contract has 3 additional one-

year options bringing the potential value of the contract to $4 million. The Allen Township service 

collection will start on June 1, 2022. Mascaro will serve Allen Township residents with once-a-

week curbside trash and bi-weekly single stream recycling collection. The service will be 

performed out of Mascaro’s growing Allentown operating division that serves many municipalities 

and customers in Northampton County.  

Speaking on the contract award, Director of Sales and Marketing, Sam Augustine, said: 

“Our company continues to grow and greatly appreciates the contract award, and we look forward 

to serving the Township residents.” 

J. P. Mascaro & Sons is a local, family-owned company, founded and headquartered in 

Montgomery County, Pennsylvania, and is one of the largest and most successful privately-owned 



 

 

waste service companies in the country.  The Mascaro company was founded by Joseph P. 

Mascaro, Sr. more than 50 years ago, and through the efforts of his five sons has grown 

tremendously and succeeded in a difficult industry.  A third generation of Mascaro family members 

are now in key management positions and are looking forward to carrying on the business started 

by their grandfather. For more information about the company, its facilities, and services, visit its 

website at www.jpmascaro.com.  


